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Dear Parent/Carer(s),                                                                                                     Tuesday 5th March 2022 

 
 

RE: Lunchtime Study Support Letter  
 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been identified to attend extra study sessions in Science 
to help improve their progress. Students have been selected based on their progress in lessons and their 
performance in the trial exams. Intervention is important to ensure your child remains on track to reach 
their potential going into their GCSE exams this summer. 

 

The purpose of these sessions is to address areas of weakness and provide additional support. Staff will 

assist in filling gaps in your child’s knowledge and give them the opportunity to practice exam style 

questions before the final exams. 

 

The sessions will take place on a Friday lunchtime between 12:20 and 1pm and students will be allowed 

to eat as they work. 

 

It is strongly advised that students attend these sessions. Please contact the school if you have any 

questions. 

 

I appreciate your ongoing support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Andrew Thomas 

 

Head of Science 


